Youth meeting was held on May 22, 2007 at 7:00 PM. Present were Stuart Yetter, Dennis
Whittaker, James Tornatore, Mertie Pozzi. Clerk handed out minutes from the last
meeting, end of year reports, and a budget for this year. Discussion of insurance and
NTYL took place. Dale Larson presented the insurance that he was able to obtain from
The Partners. Stuart Yetter made a motion that the NTYL insurance expense be paid from
the Youth budget surplus until it can be placed into the next year’s budgets. Seconded by
Dennis Whittaker. Carried. The Mayor of the Village of Newark Valley will sign the
voucher for payment, and the Clerk will call Don Patterson, The Partners, and let him
know that the Village will be making the payment for NTYL, and that NTYL will need a
certificate of insurance before May 30™. Second discussion took place regarding an
agreement between the three municipalities and NTYL. Clerk to make changes that were
recommended to the agreement.

Annual meeting for the youth program will take place on September 6™, 7:00 PM.
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM

Mertie Pozzi



